
The 5p challenge is 
still running, please 
give children your 

unwanted 5p’s to fill 
their class bottle.

Overstone Combined School 
PTA Newsletter May

Raise funds for Overstone and join our school 
lottery, tickets cost just £1 per week and there is a 

guaranteed cash winner every week. 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

The PTA have raised £3,500 (excluding ice cream sales) since 
September, thank you for helping to make this happen!

Mrs Eales has asked for the fete to be postponed until September. The fete 
is planned for Saturday 18th September subject to covid restrictions.

Thank you to everyone who 
contributed to the Bag2School 

collection last month which raised 
£144! 

The Easter sweet sale on the 1st April 
raised £127 profit for the school.

Please contact Karen Lee 
(pta@overstone-wing.org) if you need any 

second hand uniform. 

Join the Overstone PTA 
treasure trail in half term.

£1 entry and the first correct 
entry drawn at random will 

receive a box of cupcakes 
from Rambling Rose Kitchen. 
Look out for the  ParentMail 
for more information or see 

our FaceBook page.
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